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FSCA Press Release                                                                               5 February 2024 
 

FSCA warns the public against individuals impersonating Centaur Asset 

Management Ltd 

 

The Financial Sector Conduct Authority (FSCA) warns the public against doing any 

financial services related business with individuals using WhatsApp number (+27 67 209 

8867) claiming to be from Centaur Asset Management Ltd (Centaur), an authorised 

financial services provider (FSP number 647).  

 

It has been brought to the FSCA’s attention of that these individuals have been introducing 

themselves as Mr Lungelo Ngwane and Mr Thembinkosi Dlomo, claiming to be employed 

by Centaur and fraudulently taking deposits from unsuspecting members of the public. 

 

Centaur has confirmed that they do not have a Mr Lungelo Ngwane or Mr Thembinkosi 

Dlomo in their employ and are in no way associated with these individuals. Mr Lungelo 

Ngwane and Mr Thembinkosi Dlomo are not authorised to render financial services on 

behalf of any authorised financial services provider.   

 

The FSCA encourages the public to be cautious of such fraudulent schemes being run on 

messaging platforms, as well as the different social media platforms as they are on the rise. 

 

For more information or to read other press releases from the FSCA, please click on the 

link below:  

FSCA press releases 
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